C. We have been awarded $300.00 from the firefighters Charitable Foundation for a compresser/SCBA. Richard
made a motion to approve this award. Arlon seconded. Motion carried by all.

D. Renewal of the new VFIS policy package was discussed. Arlon made a motion to accept this package as
presented. Richard seconded. Motion carried by all.

7. Call to the Public: none in attendance .

8. ADJOURNMENT: 10:55 AM

The next Regular Meeting will be on Sept .10, 2018. This is one week earlier than usual so that the Chief will be
able to attend . '

Respectively submitted Carole Ryan, YFD Sec’y Donna Gordon, Acting YFD Sec'y.




